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¡correspondence"^^® 
¡8/11/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 07752-2025. 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 8:24 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Opposition to FPL rate hike 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGnffin@psc.state.fi. us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Monday, August 11, 2025 7:09 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Opposition to FPL rate hike 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 2025001 1 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

From: Al Salvi <xcore2@live.com> 
Sent: Saturday, August 9, 2025 9:37 AM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Opposition to FPL rate hike 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments 
or clicking links, especially from unknown senders. 

We as FL residents on fixed income are opposed to FPL's historical rate hike set to be enacted in January 2026. 
I have attended public PSC hearing and was disgusted by witnessing all the paid FPL hacks that are in favor of 
this historical rate hike. We will be affected both by businesses passing additional utility costs unto us and our 
own residential rates. This is unrealistic and an unjust money grab from FPL. I am requesting you vote 
"NO"ON THIS RATE HIKE THAT WILL GRAVELY AFFECT MANY FL RESIDENTS. 
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